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Are you ready for bushfire season?  

It’s important to be prepared with a bushfire safety plan ahead of the coming warmer months. During the 
ongoing pandemic there are a few extra things to think about in your emergency planning. Now is the 
perfect time to review your plans and factor in COVID-safety. 

• Do you have a plan? Create a bushfire plan in just 5 minutes at www.bushfire.tas.gov.au.  

• Include hand sanitiser, facemasks and tissues in your emergency kit.  

• Think about what you will do and where you will go if you need to evacuate. If planning to 
stay with family/friends outside your area, consider COVID-safety, ie. it might be a good 
idea to have a couple of evacuation options in case the household you plan to stay with is 
quarantining or impacted by a COVID case. Make sure everyone in your house is clear on 
what you will do. Discuss and write down your plan.  

• Remember that in an emergency your immediate safety takes priority over COVID 
restrictions. If you need to evacuate, do so as soon as possible. You can help reduce risks by 
wearing a mask, keeping your distance from others as much as possible and, if you are in 
quarantine, alerting authorities to your circumstances as soon as it is safe to do so.   

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.bushfire.tas.gov.au%2F&data=04%7C01%7CCaroline.Noonan%40ses.tas.gov.au%7Cf455e9571be84609c6e808d987954c4f%7Ced13a8afa76343dcb114891492b38482%7C0%7C0%7C637689897600129934%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=BWEgnH7NDihyyB6jsqn%2F2qvqx5Cdw5Talbjb%2FcWflzc%3D&reserved=0

